Stacy Miller, Owner
301 Chatsworth Street North
Saint Paul, MIN 55104




Garage roof shingles—old, but functional with no leaks.

Grading and drainage around the garage—prefer to wait until spring. (Grading around the home is corrected.)

e basement walls and determined that

Tuck pointing interior—a professional mason came to assess the limeston
has been completed.)

there were no structural issues with the interior. (The exterior tuck pointing




Interior and Exterior painting—prefer to wait until next year. Siding repair and replacement still needed and my
painting contractor recommends waiting for best quality paint job due to cold weather.

The interior walls, while not finish coated at this time, are serviceable and clean. Prefer to delay final painting until

2014 as part of decorating phase.




